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Disaster Workshop

A workshop on how to deal with disaster problems and
how to prevent them will be given by the Friends of the
Santa Cruz Public Libraries Saturday at 1 p.m. in the
Felton Presbyterian Church.

Experts from many fields will speak on topics ranging
from emergency grants and tax relief to repairing mud-
covered appliances, and explain what to do now to protect
oneself and family when disaster strikes.

For more information, call 475-1699 weekdays or
335-2414 weekends. - :

Recovery Session

Victims of the Jan. 4 storm are invited to attend
community recovery group sessions on Monday nights in
Felton and on Tuesday nights in Ben Lomond.

The Felton meetings begin at 7:30 at the Presbyterian
Church, 6090 Highway 9, and the Ben Lomond sessions are
at 7:30 at the office of Dr. David Resneck-Sannes, 231
Main St. :

The purpose of these meetings, sponsored by Project
COPE, Counseling Ordinary People in Emergency, is to
provide storm victims with a forum for talking about their
experiences, to get information on common responses
during a disaster and to help solve problems experienced
by children and families as a result of the storm.

For more information, call 425-0827 or 425-2237.

Food And Diapers

The First Baptist Church of Boulder Creek has
announced it has an abundance of food and diapers for
disaster victims.

The food is available at the church, 12465 Highway 9,
daily between 10 a.m. and.5 p.m. Additional information,
including requests for deliveries to isolated families, is
available by calling 338-3700.
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